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Dear Valued Community Partner, 

 

The Magnolia High School Band Booster Club (MHSBBC) proudly supports more than 150 talented band 
and color guard students at Magnolia High School. We invite you to join us in empowering these dedicated 
young musicians and performers through corporate sponsorship. Partnering with MHSBBC not only helps 
shape the future of these students but also offers meaningful visibility for your business within our growing 
and engaged community. 

Our band program is committed to nurturing each student’s growth through enriching musical experiences 
that foster lifelong learning. We aim to instill self-confidence, leadership, social maturity, and practical skills 
through the pursuit of musical excellence. By teaching, mentoring, and opening doors to new opportunities, 
we are helping students become both accomplished musicians and well-rounded individuals. 

As a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, the Booster Club raises essential funds to supplement what the 
school district cannot provide. These contributions support critical needs such as: 

• Instrument purchases and repairs 

• Private lessons to enhance individual development 

• Specialized technical instructors for our ensembles 

• Competition entry fees, transportation, and travel expenses 

• Scholarships for deserving students 

Your support directly fuels the growth and success of our program. Thanks to generous sponsors, our 
marching and concert bands continue to compete among the top high school ensembles in Texas, 
consistently striving for excellence. Aligning your business with the MHSBBC showcases your dedication to 
supporting youth achievement and strengthens your connection with the local community. 

We are proud to build lasting relationships with our sponsors and offer a range of impactful brand exposure 
opportunities. These include public recognition at football games, decals on our equipment trucks, sponsor 
banners and apparel, and prominent features on our social media platforms. As our band travels across the 
state to support our football team and participate in competitions, your business will be represented on our 
Magnolia HS Band semi-truck — extending your reach far beyond our city. 

On behalf of our students, families, directors, and the Booster Club, thank you for considering sponsorship 
of the Magnolia High School Band. Together, we can create a powerful partnership that inspires success 
and brings the joy of music to life for the next generation. 

 

 

With sincere appreciation, 

 
Albert Vela                                                                          Janet Biaglow 
Director of Bands                                                                MHSBBC President 
avela@magnoliaisd.org                                                      magnoliahighschoolbandboosters@gmail.com 
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